

P.O. Box 230, 249 White Mountain Drive Phone: (505) 464-4431 Fax (505) 464-4822



"Mescalero Chiefs"

October 1, 2024

## SEASONAL FLU SHOTS FOR STUDENTS!!!!!

Dear parents the Mescalero Apache School will be offering Flu Shots, provided by IHS on October 01, 2024. The forms need to be completed from top to bottom, the little questionnaire on the form has to be answered and your signature needs to be on the form. If these are not done we cannot give your child/student the flu shot. So please sign and answer all questions on the form and the parent/guardians signature has to be on the form. You are welcome to be present with your child when your child receives the vaccine. If your child does not receive the flu shot during this time you may contact HIS.

Complete the consent form. There is only one consent form so the parent/guardian is to circle the vaccine they want their child to receive and initial next to it. This will identify whether the child is receiving Influenza. If the vaccine is not circled and initialed on the consent form then we will be unable to vaccinate the child. All consent forms must have parent/guardian signature and date.

Indian Health Services will be at the school on October 01, 2024, from 9:00 to 12:00 noon.

Thank you.

Karen Fangman RN

Millette Saenz CNA

Mescalero Apache School Nurse's

Questions or Concerns?

PH: 575-464-4431, ext. 1139 or 1128.